
 

                                                         

 

 

 

RMT FINSBURY PARK BRANCH INVITE YOU TO A  

PUBLIC MEETING AGAINST THE TUBE CUTS. 
‘DON’T BE AN APRIL FOOL BORIS, DITCH THE CUTS’ 

 

 
DOH! – the RMT are 
challenging my plans. 
 

IS HE MAD?  
IS HE STUPID?  
HE IS DEFINITELY 
DANGEROUS! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
“Come and hear the RMT give our Report back and 
update to Rail Workers, Rail Riders and members of the 
General Public”. Invited Speakers include:-  
Assistant General Secretary STEVE HEDLEY 
Jeremy Corbyn MP 
Jan Pollock Campaign Against Tube Privatisation 
Paul Penny Equality Impact Assessment JWP   
Linda Taffe Secretary Waltham Forest Trade Council  
Oliver New London Transport Retired Member 

 

COME AND HEAR HOW TO JOIN THE CAMPAIGN 
AND HELP TO STOP DISASTROUS TUBE CUTS 

                      19:00hrs Tuesday 1
st
 April 

                      12 PINS PUBLIC HOUSE 
     Corner of Seven Sisters and Stroud Green Road near Finsbury Park Tube 

 


